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YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
Thank you to the Stage 3 staff and a great number of helpers who attended our Year 6 Farewell 

Monday night. It was a wonderful night that we were able to share with family members filled 

with fun, laughter, food and dance. We hope that it was a special night that the kids will always 

look back on with fond memories. Thank you to the Bilambil PS staff who helped decorate the 

hall and attended to make sure the night ran smoothly. Thank you also to Tash for supplying us 

with many of the decorations, Danelle for doing the catering, and Kylie and Kiarney Mulyono for 

doing the video showcasing our Year 6 kiddies.  
 

PRESENTATION DAY 
Thank you to all family members who came into our school last Thursday to watch as many of our 

kids received awards for a variety of purposes. We presented class awards and special awards 

to a great number of kids, who all had big beaming smiles on their faces. Congratulations to 

everyone who won an award. Thank you to our many sponsors of our special awards, including 

Mr & Mrs John Bell, Bilambil P&C Association, Mrs Colleen Duncalfe, Mrs Colleen Gresham, 

Integrate AV, Seagulls Club, Tweed Heads Bowls Club, Stacks Law Firm and Surfside Buslines. 
 

YEAR 6 GUARD OF HONOUR 
Our Year 6 Guard of Honour to farewell our current cohort of Year 6 students will take place 

today Wednesday 16 December, 2020.  Year 6 students’ family members are invited to arrive at 
2.00pm, entering the school grounds through the kiss and drop gate only to await further 

instructions to join in once we have the kids assembled. Your attendance at school to support 

this final activity for your children will be a nice memory for you and your children, and will be a 

special way to end the final day of school for 2020. 
 

2021 SCHOOL LEADERS 
Congratulations to our newly elected school leaders for 2021, Sooke and Joel were elected as 

School Captains, and Jessica and PJ elected as the School Vice Captains. Our other and School 

Leaders elected are Kahali, Ava, Hugo and Ella. What a great team to lend us in 2021! 
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MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 
As 2020 comes to a close, on behalf of all of the staff at Bilambil 

Public School, can I thank our community members for all of 

your support through what has been a very challenging but 

also very rich year of adapting to change. 2020 has seen many 

fantastic things happen here at Bilambil, despite the 

challenges, and 2021 will be even bigger and better. 

 

To those students and their families who will not be returning in 

2021, I thank you for attending Bilambil PS and making it a 

better place during your time here. We wish you every success 

for your future.  

 

I take this opportunity to wish our graduating Year 6 students 

every success for their future journey, and sincerely wish for you 

to keep in touch. We are now permanently linked together, 

and we share a special connection with you for everything you 

achieve in the years ahead. Remember that anything is 

possible. Everything we see today in this incredible world was 

once someone’s idea, so shape the world with one of your 
own. 

 
Year 6 Dreamworld 

Excursion 
As part of our Year 6 finishing 

their primary schooling, they 

enjoyed a great day at 

Dreamworld last Wednesday  

9 December. 

 

The bus trip home was very 

quiet after a big couple days 

at Camp and Dreamworld. 

Our school office will re-open to community on 

Wednesday 27 January, 2021.  

 

New and returning students in Years 1-6 will 

commence the year on Friday 29 January, 2021.  

 

Kindergarten students will start their school 

adventures on Wednesday 3 February, 2021. 

Please check out our School Stream alerts or the P&C 

Facebook page for details of when the Uniform Shop will be 

open for business early in 2021. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas break with family and friends, and 

a safe and enjoyable holiday period. See you all in 2021. 

 

Jeff and all of the staff of Bilambil PS  
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Thank you to all teachers and staff at Bilambil 

PS for making our final year 2020 one to 

remember.  We had to contend with the 

COVID-19 pandemic and learn to readjust our 

way of living in a world that was certainly 

different and challenging. We made it! 
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Remember the days of 

the old schoolyard 
 

We used to laugh a lot, 

oh don't you? 
 

Remember the days of 

the old schoolyard 
 

When we had 

imaginings and we had 
 

All kinds of things and 

we laughed  
 

And needed love, yes, I 

do 
 

Oh and I remember you  
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Newsletter 
Year 6 Fun at Hosanna Farm 
Year 6 spent two days and a night at Hosanna Farm stay and had 

a fantastic time. We  put up our tents when we arrived and spent 

the afternoon swimming and sliding down a huge slide. That night, 

after a yummy lasagne dinner, we toasted marshmallows and 

cooked damper. The rain made it a bit hard for our campfire to 

start, but eventually it did. In the morning Mrs Eddy, Mrs Butler and 

Gav cooked egg and bacon rolls and pancakes for breakfast.  

 

We then spent the morning feeding the chickens, rabbits, pigs and 

llamas, and toured around the farm. We got to spend heaps of 

time with the rabbits and chickens, and it was really calming. We 

finished off the day with another swim. One of the highlights was 

definitely the water slide! 

 

Year 6 Students & Teachers 
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STUDENT OF THE  WEEK 

 
Term 4 Week 8 & 9 

KH Peyton 

Noah 
- 

- 

For being a fantastic helper 

For his fantastic effort this term 

KT Eve -  Amazing effort in our dance 

K/1B Elise - Great effort in reading 

1/2B Grant  

Duke 
- 

- 

Making good choices 

Making everyone smile 

1/2C Tyde - Fantastic attitude towards her 

learning 

1/2H Brax 

Madeline 
-  

- 

Trying so hard to focus on tasks 

Pushing herself to achieve her 

learning goals 

1/2P Zoe - Being a helpful and caring friend 

3/4C Charli 

Seth 
- 

- 

Consistent effort in all areas 

Always having a smile on his face 

3/4S    

3/4T Lewis - For being a helpful class member 

4/5V Isla -  Always displaying a mature and 

optimistic approach to all areas 

5/6B Isabella 

Lacey 
-  

- 

Having amazingly creative ideas 

For always trying her best 

5/6E Byron 

 

Cody 

 

Roslin 

- 

 

- 

 

- 

Working hard to tackle new 

challenges with a positive attitude 

Always being a helpful member of 

5/6E 

Wonderful quality of honesty 

5/6S Mia & Mylie 

 

Roy 

- 

 

- 

Fantastic ‘Dangerous Australian 
Awards’ presentation 

Always being co-operative and 

reliable 

LIBRARY Jack 3/4T - An excellent science project in the 

Library 

MUSIC Mason  3/4S - Excellent work in music theory 

SILVER AWARD   

Term 4 Week 8 & 9 

KT Marcus, Hannah 

K/1B Oceane 

3/4C Katie, Keanu,  Charlie 

3/4S Henry, Mason, Phoenix 

4/5V Zaili, Amy, Kahali, Eve 

5/6B  Sonny 

5/6E Roslin, Cody 

5/6S Mia 
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GOLD AWARD 

Term 4 Week 8 & 9 

KT 
Jace, Maverick, 

Adelaide 

K/1B 
Hugo, Elise, Isabella, 

Brodie, Declan 

1/2B 
Ruby, Jasmine, Tel, Lyla, 

Duke, Mireille 

1/2C 

Olivia, Talei, Heath, 

Dallas, Penny, Cash, 

Olivia 

1/2H Ben 

3/4C 
Sienna, Vedder, Taj, 

Theo, Pearl, Preston, Seth 

3/4S Lylah, Dante 

4/5V Michael 

5/6B Mia, Ella 

5/6S 
Marley, Samara, 

Serenity, Ruby 
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